



Bernadette Hiskey

Physic

*Vera in omnibus quaerere*

**Adelaide University Science Association**

Thanks for the chocolate  
cake :))

Union Buildings,  
University of Adelaide,  
Adelaide, S.A. 5001

Hi guys,

Yes its this time again. Our monthly AUSCA meeting.

It is to be held on Tuesday, June 23rd at 6.30 p.m. in the Meeting Room 1,  
which is on Level 5, Union Building, just through the Games Room.

MEETING PROCEDURE

1. APOLOGIES
2. MINUTES OF THE PREVIOUS MEETING
3. BUSINESS ARISING FROM THE MINUTES
4. CORRESPONDENCE
5. QUESTIONS - with notice  
                  - without notice
6. REPORTS - Tim Jaeger's Liaison Report
7. ANY OTHER BUSINESS
8. NEXT MEETING

Nats  
Secretary



ADELAIDE UNIVERSITY SCIENCE ASSOCIATION

Minutes of the Committee Meeting held on Wednesday 6th May 1987  
in Little Cinema

Shane Brooks declared the meeting open at 6:42pm

Present were:

Matthew Godfrey  
Kathryn Hanton  
Ben Moretti  
Glenn Borlace  
Alexandra Blood  
Tracey Steedman  
Andrew Linn  
Joe Cullen  
Stuart Bourne  
Jacqui Jordan  
John Warburton  
Shane Brooks

Yvonne Hedwig Dietrich  
Sean Bryant  
Mark Ayliffe  
Alison Geddie  
Ruth Gosling  
Heather Smith  
Bernadette Hiskey  
Chris Warwyk  
Bruce Henshall  
Matt Cooper  
Michael Peake  
Natalie Sims

Apologies were recieved from:

Sam Paior  
Natalie Davis  
Matt Baron  
Victoria Woods

Hugh Boyd  
Jim Woolcock  
Damian Gray  
Greg Collings

J. Warburton moved that the apologies be accepted. This was seconded by A. Blood. A vote was taken and the motion was carried.

*that the apologies be accepted. J. Warburton / A Blood*

A. Geddie moved that the visitors be heard. This was seconded by A. Blood. A vote was taken and the motion was carried.

*that the visitors be heard. A Geddie / A Blood*

Minutes of the Previous Meeting

A. Blood moved that the minutes of the last meeting be accepted. This was seconded by S. Bourne. A vote was taken and the motion was carried.

*that the minutes be accepted. A Blood / S Bourne*

Business Arising From The Minutes

S. Bourne asked about the Pie Killing and what action had been taken. It was announced that at the next meeting new committee members would be elected. Nominations were called for and S. Bourne, J. Cullen and B. Henshall were nominated. More nominations will be accepted at the next meeting.

Correspondence

There was no correspondence that we knew of.

Questions With Notice

There were no questions with notice.

Questions Without Notice

A. Linn complained (and so did many others) about still not being issued with membership cards. A. Blood and J. Jordan volunteered to get some printed.